December 18, 2020

Rob Peterson CPUC

C/0 Engels

Horizon Water & Envirement
266 Grand Ave #210
Oakland, CA 94610

SUBJECT: Opposition to SE-PLR-2
Templeton - So. River Road

Dear Dr. Engels

I am writing to you to express my opposition to the South River
Alternative for the following reasons:

I understand the reasens for expanding and updating our electrial
system., However, there are better ways of doing this program.

First, lets come to the 21st century and place it under grould.

T know it would cost more however, would it really? When you
consider law suits and all of the legal issues.

There is a host of other issues; transmission lines in fire
hazard area, fault lines, wild life such as Bald Eagles and

others, aging oak trees, health of local people, property
values (law suites) and the list goes on!

You get the idea, this is not the proper method for this project.

There Must Be A Better Way!
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County Supervisor Peschong
Mr. John Peschong

1055 Monterey St. Room D430
San Luis Obispo, CA 93408

' 35th District Jordan Cunningham
1304 Broad St.
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401



